
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                                       
 
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss, Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360 
       01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

 
15th March 2023 

Dear Year 6 parents and carers,  
 
On Wednesday, 22nd March Year 5 & 6 will have an assembly organised with Kent Police on Online 
Harm. Following the assembly Year 6 will take part in workshops in the morning, working in small 
groups. During the workshops the children use critical thinking, roleplay, creativity and collaboration to 
improve social resilience and help them make better choices in life.  They are also encouraged to make 
their own podcasts to support the healthy relationships message. 
 
Please complete a return the attached consent form by Friday, 17th March ahead of the workshop on 
Wednesday. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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